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Florica
COKPORA 4u! November 29, 1974

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region II, Suite 818

230 Peachtree Street, N.W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Subject: 50-302/74-14
Dear Mr. Moseley:
In reference to your inspection, 74-14, conducted by your inspectors
at the Crystal River Unit #3 facility, we find no areas in your
report that contain proprietary information.
Very truly yours,
} 4, %44/\4
1dh J. T. Rodgers

Assistant Vice President
cc: M. H. Kleinman
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